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Praying, Learning, Serving 

Mission Statement 

All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the 

whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ. 

All generations will call me blessed, for 

he who is mighty has done great 

things for me, and holy is his name.  

Luke 1:48-49 

Dates to Remember 

Jun. 4—Teacher for a Day 

Jun. 5—Talent Show @9AM 

Jun. 6—School Picnic @ Air-
port Park (k-8)+ Last Day for 
Preschool + Guardian Angels’ 
meeting @ 5:30PM 

Jun. 7—Last Day of School/ 9:00AM Mass/Early 
Dismissal at 10:15AM 

Jun. 14—Office Closes 

Congratulations to our 8th grade  

students! 

Vacation Bible School 

Vacation Bible School is only 3 weeks away! Register by 

May 31st to guarantee a t-shirt! “Come to the Table” Vaca-

tion Bible School will be June 17-20 from 5:30—7:30 pm. 

Registration forms for both campers and volunteers are now 

available on a table in the church or school, or you can reg-

ister via the parish website. Contact Margie in the parish 

office for more information. 

    margie@allsaintslewiston.org or 208-743-1012.                                                                                  

Job Opportunities  

The school is looking for a part-time preschool 
assistant and a bus driver for the 2024-2025 
school year. If you or someone you know might 
be interested, applications can be picked up at 
the front desk. We want to thank Mrs. Tiffany Statler-Page for all her 

hard work and dedication as our preschool assistant for 

the last two school years. She will be moving overseas 

with her husband this fall, and we wish her all the best 

on this next phase of her life. 

Lost and Found 

Help! We are swimming in lost and found jackets, 

sweaters, sweatshirts, lunch bags, water bottles, ac-

cessories, and more! 

Please stop by the 

school by next Friday 

and see if any of it be-

longs to your child. All 

unclaimed items will be 

donated when school 

gets out for the sum-

mer. 
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